
I am writing to support the application submitted by the non-profit, Friends of Cordell Hull Lake, who 
supports the United States Army Corps of Engineers Cordell Hull Resource Management office’s 
environmental stewardship missions.  Habitat work funding will benefit the fish habitat and ecology 
while enhancing fishing opportunities for the local community and tourism. 
 
The project would bring together several state, federal, and community groups for conservation and 
fishing.  We are looking forward to partnering on this project. 
 
 
Travis Cowan 
Jackson Co. Wildlife Officer 
travis.cowan@tn.gov 
 
 

 


